Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter June 2012

Time to Celebrate!



Our journey began 60 kilometres south of Brisbane meandering along the road to Tamborine Mountain, passing spectacular valley views, lush sun dappled gardens and tall eucalypt forests. As we approached the top and saw the green surroundings, the views to the Gold Coast and the Great Dividing Range and after a breath of the clean mountain air it felt like having reached a little piece of Heaven on Earth.

When we inspected Witches Falls Cottages it was love at first sight for both of us. We knew that we had found a gem and we couldn't wait to move in and take over the business. That is exactly what we did 5 years ago in June. We took over Witches Falls Cottages from Gus and Michiyo who built and established it and we love every minute of our journey.

To celebrate our 5 year anniversary with you, we have created a very special Anniversary Package! It includes 3 long stem roses, a personal Card, Flower petals and a bottle of fantastic Chandon bubbly on arrival. Have a look on our website for more details and our rates.

Mobile Website

Over 30% of all visitors to our website use a mobile device for their search. To give you all a better experience we have created a mobile website which is a great success. You will find information about our cottages, rates, packages, walking tracks and lots more on it as well as the ability to find us and get directions on a google map or make an online booking. As posted on our Facebook page, DudaMobile has announced the Witches Falls Cottages Mobile website of the week!

Springtime on the Mountain

Mt Tamborine is a paradise for Gardeners and the 'Springtime on the Mountain Festival' will be held again this year from Friday 28th until Sunday 30th September. There are still a couple of cottages available but don't wait too long with booking a cottage if you would like to make the most of the weekend and spend a couple of days with us.

Life presents opportunities to undertake many journeys – some last a few minutes, others a lifetime - others still, as with ours, begin with a simple drive up a meandering country road and end by changing two people's life's journey completely.

To that we would like to add another bit of good news. In March this year we spent a wonderful week with family and friends at the coast and got married on the beach :-)



We are looking forward to seeing you again soon!

Kind regards, Daniela and David

Witches Falls Cottages +61 7 5545 4411 <u>chiefwizard@witchesfallscottages.com.au</u> <u>www.witchesfallscottages.com.au</u>